QUENINGTON PARISH PLAN SURVEY 2018

Every 5 - 10 years, the Parish Council writes a Parish Plan which sets out how the village would like to develop in the years ahead. It covers three areas: Community, Environment, and Facilities & Services. To find out which issues are important to local residents, a survey is carried out - the last one was done eight years ago.

This is your chance to help the Councillors to know what you think about living in Quenington - what improvements you'd like to see, and what's working well and shouldn't be changed!

The form is in large print to make it easier to read, so it may seem long, but it should only take about 10 - 15 minutes to complete.

Please answer the questionnaire on behalf of your whole household: **tick** to indicate your answer in the lists on the first page, **circle** either 'yes' or 'no' where those options are given, and feel free to write additional comments, suggestions or questions in any blank space, or on an extra piece of paper.

The Parish Council would like everyone to be able to complete a survey form, so if you'd like any help, please contact the Clerk to the Parish Council: Penny Ibbotson - telephone 750000 or email queningtonpc@gmail.com

Your completed form will be collected in the next few weeks. If it has not been collected by **9**th **August**, please put it in the Village Hall letterbox by **31**st **August**.

Once the information has been collated, there will be an opportunity to discuss the results of the survey at a Parish Council meeting.

